
Dear E1 to E4 Students, 

An exciting opportunity awaits for students interested in contributing to the General Elections 2023 

by taking on webcasting duties. By participating in webcasting during general elections, students 

not only engage in their civic duty but also gain valuable skills and contribute to the democratic 

process. It is an opportunity to make a meaningful impact on society and create positive change. 

This role offers a range of valuable benefits, including a one-day training session and an 

appreciation certificate. 

Students of E1 to E4, who are interested in this opportunity, can complete their registration via the 

provided link. Once selected, they will be invited for a one-day training session and are expected to 

report to their assigned polling station one day prior to the Election Day. We will ensure that all the 

necessary arrangements will be provided for the selected participants.  

1. Interested students should take the consent of their parents before proceeding for the 

registration. 

2. To each participant student will be given 1000 rupees and provided TA, DA. 

3. This web casting doesn’t require a laptop.  

4. This webcasting opportunity only for Boys. 

Last Date for Registration: 10-11-2023, 5PM 

Registration Link: https://forms.gle/NQXgd1943msG2LCT6  

 

 

Sd/- 

https://forms.gle/NQXgd1943msG2LCT6

